
3rd July 2020 BRADY 

NEWSLETTER 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

This half term is racing by, and it is with a heavy heart that we know we will not have most of you back in school before 
September. This is not how we wanted 2020 to go.   

 

Many of you will have received calls from your current teachers this week, they have all been itching to talk to all of the 
children again, those who have not received these calls this week will get them next week. Its been lovely to hear about 
all of the hard work you have been doing, and the fun you have been having with your family. I know the teachers have 
also been delighted with all the emails they have been receiving.   

 

Over the course of the next couple of weeks the teachers will also be in touch with their new classes either via a small 
video or phone call. We will not get the transition we want this year but we want to try and ensure that the children are 
as comfortable as possible ahead of their return to school.  

 

Many of you will have seen the press information released by the Government yesterday about a return to school in 
September. The guidance was released to school’s yesterday lunchtime – after it hit the press! We are delighted to see 
that it will mean a return for all children in September, however this will need to be carefully planned to ensure that the 
health and safety of the children and staff in our Brady Community is maintained.   

 

The SLT  will be digesting the guidance and planning what our return will look like in September over the next week and 
will be in touch via a video as soon as possible, with what this could mean for you and your family in September.  

 

I want to say a huge thank you for all of the support we have received from the whole community over what has been 
an incredibly hard time for everyone. We will need your support to continue in September to follow the plan set out to 
ensure safety, as well as getting the children back into the school. 

 

Take care, stay safe and I hope to see you all soon.   

 

Michael Nunn 

Headteacher  

Building Update 

 

The building work has continued at a huge pace as I am sure many of you 
have seen when visiting the school. At the moment we are on schedule 
for the September opening of more of the school building.  

 

I will put some photos up on twitter over the next week or so, so you can 
all have a sneaky look inside.  

 

If you do not follow our twitter page please sign up for it at 
@BradyPrimary, updates on here have not been as regular as normal at 
the moment, but it will be increasing now we have more guidance and 
direction from the Local Authority.  

Closure of the school 

 

As I said in the letter I sent out earlier this week the 
school will be closing on Thursday 16th July this year. 

 

 This will allow us time to ensure that the school is 
deep cleaned, and everything is boxed up and ready 
to move into the new building in September.  

 

Details about the term dates for the next academic 
year will be confirmed in the next week or so. As 
soon as I have had these confirmed I will send them 
out to you so you can make plans.  


